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Dear Parents,                                 6M & 6U                                Wednesday 18th  January 2023 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been given the opportunity to go to: 
 
Venue: Imperial War Museum, Documentary Challenge Workshop 
 
Date: Thursday 26th January 
 
Dept time:      9:00  
 
Return to school by: 15:00 
 
Transport: Train 
 
Lunch arrangements: Packed lunch 
 
Cost:  £5.50 via School Money 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support 
Year 6 Team 
 
Please return the slip below no later than Friday 20th January    
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child's name: _____________________________________ Class: ______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go to the Imperial War Museum on Thursday 26th January. 
 
I will ensure my child has a packed lunch on the day (no cans, nuts, glass bottles or chocolate 
please). 
  
Please tick the box if you are available to accompany the children on this trip. You will be   
notified in advance if you are selected. 
 
  
Please tick the box if your child is entitled to free school meals and would like a packed lunch  
 
 
Parent sign: ___________________ Date: ______ Emergency Tel No: _______________ 
 

 

Your child will need Additional Information 

• To be wearing full school uniform 

 • Appropriate outdoor clothing 

• Sensible walking shoes 
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